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Need this translated?  Call us at 651-266-6565
¿Necesita esta traducción?  Comuníquese con nosotros al 651-266-6565.
Ma u baahan tahay tarjamadaan Nago soo wac 651-266-6565.
Xav tau qhov no txhais los?  Hu rau peb ntawm 651-266-6565.
	



SAINT PAUL PLANNING COMMISSION
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING – REVISED 

Hillcrest Master Plan and Associated Actions

The Saint Paul Planning Commission’s public hearing on the Hillcrest Master Plan, the Hillcrest Rezoning Study, the Hillcrest Zoning Code Study, and an associated amendment to the Saint Paul Comprehensive Plan will be held on:

Friday, March 4, 2022
8:30 a.m.
The proposed master plan, rezoning study, zoning code study, and Comprehensive Plan amendment can be found at www.stpaul.gov/hillcrest. 
Oral testimony can be given during the meeting via telephone or Microsoft Teams meeting listed here: www.stpaul.gov/planning-commission  (Requires Microsoft Teams phone application, or Web browsers Google Chrome or Microsoft Edge. Note that Internet Explorer or Firefox will not work.)  Members of the public may also monitor this meeting remotely by phone via the information listed at www.stpaul.gov/planning-commission : (612) 315-7905 code: 802 124 390#
Comments may be submitted in writing by 4:30 p.m. on March 7, 2022 to the Planning Commission c/o Bill Dermody at bill.dermody@ci.stpaul.mn.us or via mail to Saint Paul Planning Commission c/o Bill Dermody, 25 W. 4th Street, Suite 1400, Saint Paul, MN 55102.  Any comments and materials submitted will be attached to the public record and available for review by the Planning Commission. (Note: You must include your Name and Address for the public record).
The chair of the Planning Commission has determined that it is not practical nor prudent for the Planning Commission to meet in-person or pursuant to Minnesota Statutes, Section 13D.02.In light of the COVID-19 health pandemic, it is not feasible for any member of Planning Commission to be present at the regular location, and all members of the Planning Commission will attend this meeting by telephone or other electronic means. It is also not feasible for members of the public to attend the meeting at its regular location due to the health pandemic and emergency. Accordingly, no meeting will be held in City Hall at 15 W. Kellogg Boulevard in the City of Saint Paul.

Questions can be directed to Bill Dermody at 651-266-6617 or bill.dermody@ci.stpaul.mn.us.
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